ATTACHMENT #3

RECEIVED
Joan Washburn JAN - 9 2005
9448 LaPerouse Avenue uneau Internationa;
Juneau, AK 99801 Alrpory 4

January 5, 2006

City/Borough of Juneau, Allan Hesse, Airport Manager/Richard Gummow,
155 So. Seward Street Chief of Police
Juneau, AK 99801-1397

Re: Airport Meeting January 11, 2006

| have received your letter regarding the removal of growth of small trees and
underbrush shielding the eyesore that the City has created. | strongly object. |
do not believe that the neighborhood was ever notified that you would be storing
derelict and impounded cars in the neighborhood.

The neighborhood has the airport to contend with at all times with the additional
noise poliution of the noxious helicopters in the tourist season. The City also
forced the waste treatment plant on the neighborhood over objections. As |
recall the original plan was for the treatment plant to be placed in the dedicated
industrial area which is across the river. This plant has been a problem from the
day it first opened. | find that with the City, give an inch and they take a mile.

You are the people that brought the vandals to the neighborhood with the
storage of the cars. You have several options:

1. Move the junk yard to the industrial area, perhaps in the bus barn yard

2. Get a very large pit bull

3. Get a night watchman with a shotgun

4. Build a better fence, a 10 year old could get into yours.
No matter what you chose we do not feel that we should have the eyesore you
have created visual on any side that faces Berners Avenue, Ladd Street or La
Perouse.

We try very hard to be good neighbors but the City can make it difficult at times
and intolerable at others. The residential buildings on LaPerouse are well
maintained as are the light industrial that is allowed. Please do not force this
additional pollution on this area.

Sincerely,

cc:’ Airport Board Members



